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SB 409 will create transparency for parents who have a right to know what their 

student is being taught in the classroom.  Parents need to see what their child is 

learning, what school assignment will be due and when; as well as what exactly the 

assignment entails.  

SB 409 will help bridge the divide between the school district, teachers, and 

concerned parents.   

Often the student is made to fear telling or sharing with their parents anything about 

the assignments. 

The student wants to learn. When Oregonians compare our student test results with 

other states, test results prove our schools are not producing competitive students, 

soon to become potential workers. Why? 

Being a Grandma, I have had visits with kids who often tell me "teachers don't tell us 

what you just did Grandma. Why not?" 

My answer: "Well, let's make a list of questions you can ask." 

For those of you who have the power, please support SB409. PLEASE do what is 

RIGHT for our kids who will be in charge of the FUTURE. 


